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Hello, 

 

I hope this note finds you well and the things that you hope for are coming closer to being realized. 

 

The 3rd Pathways to a Sustainable Future Project was a great experience for all those involved and it is 

clear that each year we are developing and improving the project experience.  We are happy to announce 

that the 4th Pathways to a Sustainable Future Project will take place on July 1-July 17th, 2018 and we are 

working to shape that into another life-enriching experience for all that are involved.  Please feel free to 

contact me at johngehring2@ gmail,com if you would like more information. As we progress, 

information will be posted on our website, ledaproject,com so please visit us. 

 

More details will be posted as we begin the new year but we are planning to return to the community of 

Olimpo and work with the municipality and others.  Our experience in 2016 in Olimpo helped deepen an 

already strong relationship with the community and we are very happy to be returning. Our international 

group will continue to invest time and energy in Leda and learn about the pioneer work that is being done 

in aqriculture as well as aquaculture aimed at providing models for hunger eradication.  The legacy that 

our True Parents have made in South America will be something each person will be able to understand 

much more deeply. 

 

We have attached two of the more recent bi-weekly newsletters from Leda about recent developments. 

Please feel free to read and review them. 

 

Please be aware that much is happening on various levels at the Leda Settlement and in the Pantanal. In 

my opinion, one of the most exciting developments is the building of a site to raise salt water shrimp and 

the forming research alliances with Sun Moon University, the University of Asuncion and the Leda 

Settlement.   This work be undertaken will lead to a much brighter future for the Chaco Region and its 

people. 

 

For the many of you who have visited Leda, feel free to revisit and see how things are progressing.  If you 

have never visited Leda, please take the time to discover and experience a taste of what God has been 

longing to share with humanity. 

 

Wishing you the best of God's Love. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rev. John W. Gehring 

 

 


